ANNOUNCEMENTS

BABY SHOWER AND BRUNCH FOR MARISSA AND STELLA SCHALL

Today, after the worship service

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

- Sharing Christmas hope with children around the world
- Boxes and labels available to pack your own shoeboxes
- Return packed boxes to Calvary by Nov 10

WOMEN'S FELLOWSHIP BRUNCH

- Sat, Nov 2 10:15-noon; sign up in foyer
- Taking place at the home of Sarah McInnes

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH - NOV 3

Please sign up in the foyer to bring something to share

CALVARY CONVERSATIONS

- Meeting Wed, Nov 6 from 7-8:30pm; sign up in foyer
- Topic: *Understanding and Loving our Jewish Neighbors*
- Guest: Fred Klett, Chaim Ministry

FALL CHURCH WORK DAY

• Sat, Nov 9, from 8:30-11am; stop by any time

FELLOWSHIP GROUPS MEETING AT CALVARY

- Co-ed Group: Meeting Saturdays from 9-10am
- Young Adult Men: contact Matt Brandao
- Men's Coffee: Wed, 7-8am; last Wed of the month, Mariner's Cove

STAY CONNECTED

- Weekly Connections email: contact office@calvarynj.org to be added
- Facebook and Instagram: @calv.nj; YouTube Channel: CalvaryNJ



Worship Service 10am



Contact For More Info:

2263 Allenwood Rd (Box 190) Allenwood, NJ 08720 office@calvarynj.org www.calvarynj.org – 732-449-8889

Tom Harr, Pastor - tom@calvarynj.org



A Congregation of the Presbyterian Church in America

October 27, 2024



"I have covenanted with my Lord that He should not send me visions or dreams or even angels. I am content with this gift of the Scriptures, which teaches and supplies all that is necessary, both for this life and that which is to come." — Martin Luther

ORDER OF SERVICE

Call to Worship

Psalm 119:169-174

Let my cry come before you, O LORD; give me understanding according to your word! Let my plea come before you; deliver me according to your word. My lips will pour forth praise, for you teach me your statutes. My tongue will sing of your word, for all your commandments are right. Let your hand be ready to help me, for I have chosen your precepts. I long for your salvation, O LORD, and your law is my delight.

Song: Your Words are Wonderful

Confession of Faith

Westminster Shorter Catechism

Q1: What is the chief end of man?

A: Man's chief end is to glorify God, and to enjoy him forever.

Q2: What rule has God given to direct us how we may glorify and enjoy him?

A: The Word of God, which is contained in the Scriptures of the Old and New Testaments, is the only rule to direct us how we may glorify and enjoy him.

Q3: What do the Scriptures principally teach?

A: The Scriptures principally teach what man is to believe concerning God, and what duty God requires of man.

Song: Reformation Song

Dedication and Collection of Tithes and Offering

Pastoral Prayer: Reformation Day and the PCA

Nursery available for infants and toddlers, newborn through age 3.

Sermon: Which Cup?

Rev. Tom Harr

Jeremiah 25:15-31 (Church ESV Bible Page 829)

Song: In Christ Alone

Benediction

1 Thessalonians 3:12-13

And may the Lord make you increase and abound in love for one another and for all, as we do for you, so that he may establish your hearts blameless in holiness before our God and Father, at the coming of our Lord Jesus with all his saints.

Gloria Patri No. 735

SERMON NOTES

"Which Cup?"
Jeremiah 25:15-31

Summary: God's wrath is described as a cup of bitter wine that is terrible and deserved by all. But Jesus drinks this cup and offers a new one to everyone who trusts in him.

- A Terrible Cup (Deserved by All)
- A Necessary Cup (Reserved for Christ)
- A New Cup (Promised to Us)

WELCOME

Whether you are a spiritual skeptic, seeker after God, or committed Christian, we are glad you are with us today. After the worship service our pastor will be available to greet you in the foyer and tell you more about Calvary. Children are welcome in our worship service. For older children, special bulletins are available on the table in the foyer. For infants and toddlers from newborn through age 3, we offer supervised care by screened volunteers in our nursery room downstairs. Children are dismissed to Nursery during the Pastoral Prayer through the end of the service. In addition, we have a designated space for parents and their young children in a room at the back of the sanctuary. We call it the "Family Room" and it provides the ability to listen and see the service through a glass window. If you have any questions, please ask one of our greeters wearing nametags. It would be their pleasure to serve you.